Good afternoon,

The spring 2018 newsletter is now available on the I-39/90 Expansion Project website, under the Resources tab. Articles in the latest issue of the I-39/90 Project newsletter include:

- Great news! I-39/90 mainline project to be completed one year early:
- 2018 Construction Guide now available;
- Safety is everyone's responsibility;
- Interstate expansion in Dane and Rock counties ramps up in 2018; and
- Brown's Budget Tree Service achieves DBE certification.

Read it now: Spring 2018 newsletter.

You can also provide feedback on the I-39/90 Expansion Project by visiting the Project Comments section.

Forward this email to family, friends and co-workers and encourage them to sign up for project email updates.

STAY INFORMED: I-39/90 Expansion Project website | Project Facebook page | 2018 Construction Guide

For more information, contact:

Steven Theisen I-39/90 Project Communications Manager (608) 884-1230 | steven.theisen@dot.wi.gov

WisDOT and the I-39/90 Project Team www.i39-90.wi.gov

Follow us on Facebook: www.facebook.com/Wisconsinl3990Project